
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Committee of the Whole - June 21st at 1pm - Kleinburg Block 61 Traffic Study
Date: June-20-22 11:37:26 AM
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From: Gina Ciampa <Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 11:24 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Committee of the Whole - June 21st at 1pm - Kleinburg Block 61 Traffic
Study

Hello,

Kindly include the communication at the CW June 21st meeting.

Respectfully,

My work day may look different than yours. Please do not feel obligated to respond out of your
normal working hours.

Gina Ciampa
Executive Assistant to Councillor Marilyn Iafrate
905-832-8585, ext. 8723 | gina.ciampa@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan l Office of Councillor, Ward 1, Maple/Kleinburg
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

To subscribe to Councillor Marilyn Iafrate’s E-Newsletter, please click here

From:  < > 
Sent: Sunday, June 19, 2022 12:38 PM
To: Gina Ciampa <Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Ward 1 Support Staff
<SupportStaff.Ward1@vaughan.ca>; 
Subject: Re: [External] Re: Committee of the Whole - June 21st at 1pm - Kleinburg Block 61 Traffic
Study

Hi Gina, 

C29
COMMUNICATION

CW (2) – June 21, 2022
Item 25



 
Yes, please feel free to forward my below comments to the clerks with this addition stressing that
when Barons between Mactier and Major Mackenzie gets assumed we need road parking. 

Sorry for emailing on a Sunday and hope you had/have a lovely weekend, 
 
Mike 

Sent from my iPhone
 

On Jun 17, 2022, at 9:32 AM, Gina Ciampa <Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca> wrote:

Mike,
Would you like me to send your email to Clerks and ask that they include your
comments as part of the communication for this item?
 
Respectfully,
 
 
My work day may look different than yours. Please do not feel obligated to respond out
of your normal working hours.
 

Gina Ciampa
Executive Assistant to Councillor Marilyn Iafrate
905-832-8585, ext. 8723 | gina.ciampa@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan l Office of Councillor, Ward 1, Maple/Kleinburg
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

To subscribe to Councillor Marilyn Iafrate’s E-Newsletter, please click here
 

From:  <  
Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 9:05 PM
To: Gina Ciampa <Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Ward 1 Support Staff
<SupportStaff.Ward1@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Re: Committee of the Whole - June 21st at 1pm - Kleinburg Block 61
Traffic Study
 

Good Evening Gina, 



 
Thank you for sending this over. I’ve read the document and the attachments and
made some notes for reference if needed when Barons from Mactier to Major Mac
becomes assumed. Sadly the lines have been repainted in this section just the other
night. 
 
Besides the lack of accessible crossing from Danby to east corners park (because why
would we possibly want to make it easy for people/kids/strollers etc.to follow a trail or
cross the street to a park) and the validity of a traffic study during a pandemic;
hopefully Mactier gets good traffic calming measures, bike lines and parking because
we deserve to be safe  :) 
 
Thanks again. 
 
Mike
 
 
Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 16, 2022, at 2:04 PM, Gina Ciampa <Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca>
wrote:

Good afternoon,
 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate has asked that I make you aware of a staff
report on the Block 61 West Traffic Review which will be coming forward

at the Committee of the Whole (2) Meeting on Tuesday, June 21st at
1:00 p.m.     
The link to this item can be found here.
 

Item 6 – 25   BLOCK 61 WEST TRAFFIC REVIEW
Purpose: To inform Council on the study findings of the
neighbourhood traffic study conducted for Block 61 West, also
known as the Kleinburg-Nashville Community.
 
Please read the report and provide your comments to clerks@vaughan.ca
and council@vaughan.ca.  Your email must be received before 12 noon

on June 20th to be included in the meeting.
Meetings can be watched live at vaughan.ca/LiveCouncil. 
 
 



Respectfully,
 
 
My work day may look different than yours. Please do not feel obligated
to respond out of your normal working hours.
 

Gina Ciampa
Executive Assistant to Councillor Marilyn Iafrate
905-832-8585, ext. 8723 | gina.ciampa@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan l Office of Councillor, Ward 1, Maple/Kleinburg
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1
vaughan.ca

To subscribe to Councillor Marilyn Iafrate’s E-Newsletter, please click
here
 
This e-mail, including any attachment(s), may be confidential and is
intended solely for the attention and information of the named
addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient or have received this
message in error, please notify me immediately by return e-mail and
permanently delete the original transmission from your computer,
including any attachment(s). Any unauthorized distribution, disclosure or
copying of this message and attachment(s) by anyone other than the
recipient is strictly prohibited.


